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Ashely Brown
Preconstruction Manager



Timberline Construction Corporation

What tips or advice would you offer to other women who are considering entering the construction
industry? Working in the construction industry will provide challenges and roadblocks throughout
your career. When hitting a roadblock, it is important to find a solution and to never give up
regardless of the resistance, to use that experience to grow within your career and personal life.
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